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Background 
 
On February 23, 2022, the district published the 2022-23 budget consultation using the Thought 
Exchange engagement tool. The exchange was officially complete on March 7, 2022. A link to 
the exchange was emailed to staff, students’ families, stakeholders and Indigenous partners. 
Participation reminders were sent on March 2 and 7.  
 
The big question: 
 
As we continue to plan the upcoming budget, what are some priorities we should consider? 
 
The qualifier questions: 

 
 
 



 
Community engagement plan: 
 

- Email to all NLPS staff 
- Email to all families via School Messenger 
- Social media (Facebook and Twitter) 

 
Results  
 
Summary of participants: 
 

 
 
Three options to view the top thoughts and ratings: 
 

• Overall Top Thoughts 
• District Employee – Top Thoughts 
• Families – Top Thoughts 

https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/1597de128d9e124ff4f56cb3b05517b0
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/bc427807749621f4472811ea57f04767
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/503ac6d061ea5512d15b51d97cdc35b5
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